Attention: Director, Transport Assessments Planning Services /7 M;ﬁéﬂ o‘zra/C%
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment ’
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

APPLICATION SSI7485

| have lived at the Crescent end of Johnston Street for 40 years and if this idiotic
overpass goes ahead will no longer be able to enjoy the park, walk my dog or
drive home safely.

For the community, this monstrosity is an eyesore.

For many of us it will be unusable.

Is there anyone there with any part of a working brain who can put a stop to this
stupidity?

Please look at what is proposed!!!
How could this be in any way good for this lovely area?

Please don’t spoil the beauty of the Bay, of the Park, of the area and the lives of
those living here.

Yours sincerely,

Mary Cain

_ Annandale NSW 2038





